Tuesday, November 16, 2021

Our ref: MH/DS

Contact: Mr D Swanston

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Friday, 19 November we will be holding our BBC Children in Need fundraising morning. A range of activities will be on offer for all staff and pupils to get involved with.

We are asking all pupils and staff to donate £1 and come into school in their own clothes – and in something yellow if possible!

There will also be a cake sale, so you may wish to provide your son/daughter with a small amount of money for the day.

After the huge success of the Rickshaw Challenge, we hope to continue to do our bit this Friday to help change young lives across the UK.

You can follow all our activities throughout the day via our school Twitter feed: @StVincentsL12.

Kind regards

Mr. D Swanston

Deputy Principal





